
Minutes  February 22, 2018 
City Plan Board 

 

 

Petition PB-17-145 CPA.  City Plan Board. Amend the City of Gainesville Comprehensive Plan 

to meet statutory water supply planning requirements. 

 

Florence Buaku, Planner, and Rick Hutton, Supervising Engineer from GRU gave a staff 

presentation on the Joint Alachua County/ City of Gainesville Water Supply Facilities Work Plan 

(2020-2028) and proposed comprehensive plan amendments associated with the work plan.  

Mark van Soestbergen, from Carbon Solutions, spoke during the public comment session in 

support of the work plan. 

 

Motion By: Terry Clark Seconded By:  Erin Condon 

  

Moved To: Approve Petition PB-17-145 CPA Upon Vote: 7-0 
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